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Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and 
Chancery Staff 

Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 

Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 
March 28, 2018 

It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the 
news and in The Georgia Bulletin. 

In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 

The Georgia Bulletin: 
• Richly blessed by the contributions of people from other lands

Local News: 
• Archbishop Gregory Supports Felix Garcia, Father of Loyola Chicago

Medical School Student
• Archbishop Gregory’s Chrism Mass Homily

En Español: 
• Un país ricamente bendecido por las contribuciones de personas de otras

tierras

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 

Thank you. 

https://georgiabulletin.org/commentary/2018/03/richly-blessed-by-the-contributions-of-people-from-other-lands/
https://ignatiansolidarity.net/blog/2018/03/28/archbishop-gregory-supports-felix-garcia-father-of-loyola-chicago-med-student/?platform=hootsuite
https://ignatiansolidarity.net/blog/2018/03/28/archbishop-gregory-supports-felix-garcia-father-of-loyola-chicago-med-student/?platform=hootsuite
https://vimeo.com/262238281
https://georgiabulletin.org/commentary/2018/03/un-pais-ricamente-bendecido-por-las-contribuciones-de-personas-de-otras-tierras/?lang=es
https://georgiabulletin.org/commentary/2018/03/un-pais-ricamente-bendecido-por-las-contribuciones-de-personas-de-otras-tierras/?lang=es

